NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

October 12, 2000

Bass Enterprises Production Co
ATT: William R Dannels

P O Box 2760

Midland, TX 79702

RE: CANCELLATION OF INTENT TO DRILL
Gentlemen:

Twelve months or more have elapsed since Division Form C-101, Notice of Intention to drill, for the
following wells was approved. Anasazi 4 State #1-N, 4-20s-33e, API #30-025-32104

Anasazi 4 State #2-1, 4-20s-33e, API #30-025-32013

Anasazi 4 State #9-M, 4-20s-33e, API #30-025-32563

To date no progress reports, forms C-103, have been received. Therefore, approval of your permits to drill
these wells has now expired and no drilling operations are to be initiated without further notice to and
approval by the Oil Conservation Division. Pending such approval, these locations will be considered as an
abandoned locations. ‘

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
by

Chris Williams
District I, Supervisor
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